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March 13, 2020 

 

Just like everyone else, the Village of Innsbrook is closely monitoring the ongoing 

COVID-19 coronavirus outbreak, and we are aware that you, the residents of the Village, are 

also concerned. The Village of Innsbrook is taking the necessary precautions according to the 

guidelines and recommendations of the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). 

Much is still unknown about the virus, so we have enclosed a COVID-19 fact sheet provided by 

the CDC to help prevent the spread of rumors. 

In light of this concern, out of an abundance of caution, and in support of the nationwide 

effort to contain the spread of the virus, the Village of Innsbrook is cancelling our regularly 

scheduled Board of Trustee meeting on March 17, 2020 at 5:00 p.m., and the Village is also 

cancelling the Meet & Greet Candidate Event scheduled at the Charrette Creek Commons on 

March 24, 2020 at 5:00 p.m.  We hope that everyone understands the need for these 

cancellations.  We want to error on the side of caution, in order to maintain a safe and healthy 

community for our residents. 

We urge everyone to follow the public health authorities' guidance regarding personal 

travel and hygiene, including frequent washing of hands with soap and water and/or disinfectant, 

and avoiding group gatherings where possible. We encourage anyone who exhibits flu-like 

symptoms to stay home and consult with a medical professional. Also, If you are experiencing 

cold or flu-like symptoms we ask that you please do not come into Village Hall. We will 

continue to closely monitor the situation and take actions necessary to help keep our residents 

safe while providing the services needed to proceed in our lives, but with caution. 

For more information on the Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19), please visit the 

Missouri Department of Health and Senior Services (MoDHSS) [https://health.mo.gov/] or the 

CDC [https://www.cdc.gov/] websites. In addition to this, the MoDHSS has set up a 24 hour 

hotline: 877-435-8411. 

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to call our Village 

Administrator, Carla Ayala (636-745-8844) or Trustee Chairman, Jeff Thomsen (636-745-8086). 

With wishes for good health, 

Village of Innsbrook 

Board of Trustees 


